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Attendees:


Ray Capra


Marcel Fortin


Carlos Isaac


Mark McVey


Alec Monroe


Jim Ransom


Joe Rostron





1.  The chair has been asked and has accepted the responsibility of Secretary of the Main Committee.  As such, the Subcommittee attendees expressed interest in Alex Dixon, Vice Chair, taking over as Chair of the Subcommittee.


2.  Alan Storms is the new chair of the Common Clauses Working Group of the ADSCOM Subcommittee.  Bill Long is heading up a task force of that working group and is looking for someone from HVS to work on the temperature rise section.


3.  The NEMA SG-6 Group reports that Draft 1 of C37.32 has been reviewed and Draft 2 has been prepared for distribution.  Purpose of work is to harmonize with IEC and C37.30 documents.  HVS requests that Draft 2 be circulated to the Subcommittee for coordination.


4.  C37.39 was approved by the Standards Board as P1247.  We are working with the IEEE to revise the document number.


5.  All paperwork for C37.34 relating to the C37/EEI negative ballots are to be sent to Eldridge Byron for his help in resolution.  C37.34 is due for reaffirmation.  Ginger Kamber has agreed to head that effort.


6.  Discussed the officer structure of HVS.  Question is, do we need a Vice-Chair or will a Chair and Secretary be sufficient?


7.  A working group chair is needed to combine all C37.30 standards into one document.


8.  The Subcommittee has agreed to change the meeting time to allow participation in other Subcommittees.


9.  HVS needs to get direction from ADSCOM on who is responsibile for solid state transfer switches.  Also, will NEMA develop a rating structure?  





Respectfully submitted,





Alec C. Monroe





